
May 6, 2024 

Written Report from Safety Committee Chairman Captain Holmgrain 

 

The Borough Safety Committee continues to meet monthly.   

The Committee is continuing to work on reviewing and updating all policies in the 

Borough Safety Manual and is on schedule to finish the review at the May 21, 

2024 safety meeting.  

 

 


